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              Boldmere Junior School – Newsletter 
                 COFIELD ROAD,  SUTTON COLDFIELD, B73 5SD 

                  Telephone:  464 3656      Fax:  0121 464 1344 

                    Website:   www.bldmerej.bham.sch.uk 

  

                                                        
This school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and expects 

all staff and volunteers to share this commitment 

 

  

 

Dear Parents/Guardians       25 September 2018 

          No 4 

General Information 
 

Donation of Books for our Bookshare in the main entrance 
A reminder that if you have any suitable books you are happy to donate to our ‘Bookshare’ 

which will be based in the main entrance, please send them into school via the school office.  

These will be displayed in a bookcase in the main entrance for children to swap books.  Thank 

you.  Mrs Mutch. 

 

Karate Club – Fridays 
A reminder that if you attend the above club and have not yet paid your fees on ParentPay, 

please do so before this week’s session. 

 

ITP/OPP Review Meetings 
If your child is on our Special Needs Register, then the review meetings will be held on 

Monday 15 and Thursday 18 October, during the school day.  More information will follow 

soon. 

 

Music Lessons 
A reminder that if your child receives music lessons, please ensure you make your payment 

for this term’s fees (Autumn 2018) via ParentPay.  For those children in year 3 who have 

received taster sessions for brass and cello and would like to continue with lessons, you will 

receive a music contract shortly.  Unfortunately, we are unable to offer any lessons to year 3 

children (beginners) for woodwind or violin as we have no available places at this time. 

 

Forthcoming Events 
 

Jeans for Genes Day – Friday 21 September 
Thank you to everyone who made a donation to the above.  We will advise you next week 

how much money was raised for this charity. 

 

France Trip – 2018 – Meeting –  Wednesday 26 September 2018 – 

5.00 pm 
A reminder that a meeting has been arranged for the parent/guardians of children attending 

the France trip this year.  It will take place TOMORROW (Wednesday 26 September) at 5 pm 

in the junior school hall. 

 

Culmington Manor Residential Trip – Year 4 - 2019 
A reminder that the closing date for receipt of your deposit via ParentPay is 1 October 2018.  

Please ensure that you return your consent slip to the school office as well as making your 
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payment. If your child is eligible for free school meals and in receipt of pupil premium, you 

will have received a separate letter.   Should you wish to discuss this, please contact the 

school office. 

 

Year 4 Trip to Conkers – Thursday 4 October 2018 
If you have not already done so, please return your consent slip.  Payment for this trip is made 

via ParentPay.  Please note your child will need to bring a packed lunch for this trip.  

 

Flu Immunisation – Years 3 4 and 5 - Wednesday 17 October 2018 
A reminder that if you wish your child to receive the above, please return the form by 

Thursday of this week. 

 

Weighing and Measuring – Year 6 – Thursday 25 October 
Letters will be coming out this week to all our year 6 pupils from the NHS regarding the 

above, which will take place on Thursday 25 October 2018.  This date has now been 

confirmed.  Please advise the school office if you do not wish your child to take part. 

 

6U’s Class Assembly – Thursday 17 October 2018 – 9.05 am 
Parents/guardians of children in 6U are invited to their class assembly on 17 October.  The 

assembly will last approximately 40 minutes.  We look forward to seeing you then but 

appreciate that not all parents/guardians will be able to attend due to family or work 

commitments. 

 

Young Voices – Friday 18 January 2019 
Letters will be circulated this week to those children who have attended Miss Brown’s 

lunchtime Young Voices rehearsals.  The event will take place at the Genting Arena.    Places 

will be limited so if your child has been attending and does not bring home a letter, please ask 

them to speak to Miss Brown. 

 

Busy Bodies - Important information 
Please be aware that the October form is available to collect at the Busy Bodies desk and also 

online on the schools website. Forms and fees MUST be returned by this FRIDAY 28th 

SEPTEMBER. This is a four week month, so please ensure that all four weeks are 

completed. Should you not require any sessions for this month please inform the manager. 

 

PTA News 
We are now into the new term and we hope that all the new parents are enjoying being part of 

our Boldmere family. 

 

Please like the PTAFacebook page https://www.facebook.com/boldmereschoolspta/  to find 

out everything that the PTA are doing. If you would like to receive emails from us then 

please send us your email address to boldmere.pta@gmail.com and we can add you to 

our mailing list. 

 

Please join us at 7.30 pmthis Thursday, 27th September for our AGM - we will be in 

the function room at the Harvester in Boldmere. Find out how monies raised have been 

spent and the many ways you can help. Hope to see you all there.  

 

Mrs N Silverwood 
Head of School 
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